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March 14, 2011 

                           
 
The Postpone of the visit of H.E. Mr. Jens Stoltenberg, Prime Minister of the Kingdom of 
Norway and Ms. Ingrid Shulerud 
 
H.E. Mr. Jens Stoltenberg, Prime Minister of the Kingdom of Norway, and Ms. Ingrid 
Schulerud were scheduled to pay an Official Working Visit to Japan from March 15 to 18, 
2011. However the visit has been postponed for the moment due to the occurrence of Tohoku 
district-off the Pacific Ocean Earthquake.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*This is a provisional translation. The above date denotes the date of the issue of the original 
press release in Japanese. 
*For inquiries, please contact the Western European Division, MOFA (tel.5501-8296) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


